
 
 
 
 
This is an automated message from Cabot Public Schools.  School security is a top priority in our district, 
and on Tuesday, January 29, Cabot Public Schools will hold practice lock down drills at four campuses.  
Local law enforcement agencies and emergency responders have been invited to participate in these 
drills.  Lock down drills will be performed at Cabot High School, Junior High South, Middle School South 
and Stagecoach Elementary.  You may see multiple emergency vehicles at these schools throughout the 
day tomorrow.   
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The full text of this message and a letter regarding these lock down drills can be found on our website 
at cabotschools.org. 
 
 

 


